
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS JUNE 14,  2015 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  671 

PREPARATION HYMN:  579 

COMMUNION HYMN: 528 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 699 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JUNE 13– JUNE 21, 2015 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 06-13      4:00 PM   Art Bloodgood – The Family 

Sandra Janack Chase– The Family 

 06-14 8:30 AM Margaret Yager (2ND Anniversary)– 

The Family 

Stephen Duso – Toni Walsh 

 10:30 AM Michael Pelham –  

Wife Ann & Children 

Patricia Maley –  

Mr. & Mrs. Steve Petrashune & 

Joan Amell 

 06-15      9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 06-16 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 06-17      7:30 AM       Jackie Svec – The Dolen Family 

 06-18      7:30 AM William J. Luberda – 

The Luberda Family 

 06-19      7:30 AM     Mass 

 06-20      4:00 PM For all Fathers 

 06-21      8:30 AM For all Fathers 

  10:30 AM For all Fathers 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 06-15 2 Cor 6: 1-10                 Mt 5: 38-42 

Tues. 06-16 2 Cor 8: 1-9                   Mt 5: 43-48 

Wed. 06-17 2 Cor 9: 6-11                 Mk 6: 1-6, 16-18 

Thur.  06-18 2 Cor: 11: 1-11              Mt 6: 7-15 

Fri.     06-19 2 Cor 11: 18, 21-30       Mt 6: 19-23 

Sat.    06-20 2 Cor 12: 1-10               Mt 6: 24-34 

Sun.   06-21 Jb 38:1, 8-11   2 Cor 5:14-17  Mk 4: 35-41 
 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

1st National 

Bank of Scotia 
“The Family Bank” 

10 Area Locations 

To Serve You 

370-7200 
www.firstscotia.com 

Member FDIC 
 

Liturgical Ministers   June 20 & 21, 2015 
 4:00 PM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 
LECTOR S. Janack L. Lucas J. Raymond 

CUP 1 C. Kukan A. DeSieno P. Granger 
CUP 2 K. Brooks D. Schoch TBD 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 D. Kruk R. Higgins S. Casella 

BREAD 3 R. Kruk K. Sroczynski A. Stolle 
BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 J. Layaou J. Masi H. Burke 
CUP 4 M. McNamara L. DeSieno W. Barth 

SERVER S. McNamara J. Rudolph L. Arocho 
SERVER S. McNamara  A. Arocho 

GREETER M. Cybulski D. Holtman L. & C. Hall 
 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  6/1-6/7/15 

OFFERTORY  $4,456.15 ENVELOPE USERS 153 
ELECTRONIC GIVING   1,939.00 ELECT. USERS   20 
CHILDREN          2.80 ATTENDANCE 357 
DEBT REDUCTION   1,132.00   
FATHER’S DAY      130.00   
FF/YM FEES       300.00   
TOTAL INCOME $7,959.95 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,652.44 
 
 

Next weekend’s second collection is the Diocesan 

collection for Catholic Communications. Thank you for 

your generosity. 
 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any way, 
as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray 

for family, friends and those who have died 

recently. Keep in your prayers the men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving 

our country. 

SPECIAL APPEAL FOR NEPAL – During this month, we 

will be having a special collection for the victims of the 

earthquake in Nepal. There is a box in Holy Family Hall 

for this purpose.  100% of the donations will go to 

Catholic Relief Services who are already there helping 

people rebuild their lives. Please make checks 

payable to St. Joseph’s Church and we will send one 

check to Catholic Charities. Thank you for your 

support. 

 The Week Ahead 

Weds. June 17 FF/YM Town Hall Mtg. –7 PM - P. Ctr. 

Thurs. June 18 Baptismal Prep. - 7PM - Church 

Thurs. June 18 Social Concerns – 7PM - Rectory 



ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JUNE 14, 2015                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 
Please welcome  

Vincenzo Nicholas D’Angelo son 

of Paul and Ciera, and 

Isabella Nicole Pistilli, daughter of 

Nicholas and Nicole. They will 

receive the SACRAMENT OF 

BAPTISM on June 14. 

 
2015 BISHOP’S APPEAL UPDATE:  

We have received 218 Pledges 

and/or Gifts totaling $56,623 

toward our $71,268 Assessment 

Goal.  Please remember that 

pledges may be paid over an 8 

month period of time making it 

easier to give to the Appeal.  Check out the Bishop’s 

Appeal website:  www.TheBishopsAppeal.org for more 

information and options of giving.  We will be sending 

out a letter soon in an effort to close the gap on our 

assessment.  Please get your pledge and/or gift in 

today! 

 

ALL EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS, LECTORS, GREETERS & 

ALTAR SERVERS - New schedules are being made. 

Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors: please contact Lori 

DeSieno at 372-3509 or ldesieno06@yahoo.com, 

Greeters: Please contact Kay Gillette at 372-8975 or 

momkay@nycap.rr.com   Altar Servers: contact the 

Parish Office at 346-2316 or 

stjosephschurch@albany.twcbc with schedule 

requests for July – Sept. Please also confirm which 

Mass you would prefer to be scheduled at – Saturday 

at 4:00 PM or Sunday at 9:30 AM.   

 

St. Joseph's will be participating in the 
SUMMER LUNCH PROGRAM during two weeks 

this August. Volunteers are needed for the 

following programs: 

1)  The SICM summer lunch program held at 

the Central Branch of the Schenectady County Public 

Library:  

August 3-7 from 11:30PM – 1PM.   

2)  Collins Park:  

August 10-14 from 11:45AM – 1:15PM. The Collins 

Park program is being sponsored by the churches of 

Scotia. 

3)  The kitchen at Scotia Reformed Church:  

August 10-14 from 10AM - 12PM.  

As you make your summer plans please consider one 

of these opportunities to serve the less fortunate of 

our communities. Sign-up sheets are on the bulletin 

board.  All those participating must wear a hat when 

serving food.  Any questions, contact Jim Raymond at 

jray12302@aol.com  

 

Patricia Walsh & Grace Fay 

Office of Faith Formation & Youth Ministry 

374-3382 

Families of the parish with school age children are 

invited to attend a Town Meeting type gathering on 

Wednesday, June 17 at 7 PM in the Parish Center. 

At this time Grace Fay and Patricia Walsh will explain 

the programs that we have in place at this time.  We 

will also be welcoming creative ideas that might more 

comfortably meet the needs of those families who 

have not taken advantage of this resource.  We 

cannot address a problem of which we are not aware.  

We are here to serve your needs in the Faith journey 

of your child.  Let us know how we can do this more 

effectively. 

2015-2016 FF/YM Registration Forms are now 

available on the Parish Website – 

stjosephschurchscotia.net.   If you would like one sent 

to you, please contact the FF/YM office at 374-3387. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – City Mission Evening Meal     

Can you be part of the team that will serve the 

evening meal at City Mission on Tuesday, June 23?  A 

total of 10 volunteers are needed and children are 

encouraged to participate but must be 12 years old 

and accompanied by a parent/adult.  Please sign up 

on the volunteer sheet posted on the bulletin board in 

Holy Family Hall and be sure to include your contact 

information (phone and email).  Questions?  Contact 

Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 or email 

brookska@nycap.rr.com. 

 

Included in your boxed set of envelopes is 

an envelope designated for “FATHER’S 

DAY”.  This envelope may be used for a 

donation in honor or memory of all 

fathers.  Throughout the month of June, the envelopes 

will be banded together and placed on the altar in 
memory & honor of all fathers.  There are additional 

envelopes available in Holy Family Hall at the 

information table. 

 

The next order for HANNAFORD GIFT CARDS & reloads 

is scheduled for Tuesday, June 16th.  All orders must 

be at the Parish Office by 10 am on Monday, June 

15th.  Orders forms are available on the bulletin 

boards in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance.  

Questions?  Please contact Debbie at the Parish 

Office. 

 

PARISH TRIP TO IRELAND – Trip dates are September 

29th through October 8th.  Informational brochures are 

located in Holy Family Hall or call Jean at Plaza Travel, 

785-3338 or email, jean@plazatravel.net  
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